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Customer script recommendation: 
 
 
 
Thank you for your call / inquiry regarding the current Takata airbag recall.  I want to personally 
assure you that BMW of North America takes your safety and this industry-wide situation very 
seriously. BMW has notified the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, known as 
NHTSA, of our intent to recall approximately 840,000 cars and Sports Activity Vehicles 
equipped with Takata PSDI-5 driver-side front air bags to have the driver-side front airbag 
replaced. These vehicles, covering model years 2006 to 2015, were not part of earlier Takata-
related air bag recalls. 
 
Currently, we do not have a fixed date for the replacement parts. 
 
Here’s what I can tell you: If you own a potentially affected BMW vehicle, you will be sent a 
first-class letter in the mail within the next few weeks with more information on what you can 
do prior to availability of the replacements parts. Once the parts are available, owners will 
receive another letter with instructions on what to do to have the parts replaced.  
 
While I certainly understand that this may not answer all your questions, I hope it helps a little 
to know what to expect in light of this industry-wide recall. BMW is working as quickly as 
possible to address this situation and we very much appreciate your patience as we do.  
 
 
 


